
 

INTERNET AWARDS 2015 

 

At the New York State Elks Spring Convention, Internet Chair  

Matt Intrieri presented the following awards: 

 

                        MOST VISITS TO A DISTRICT SITE 

    North East  District            John Pythovany       2263 visits 

    South Central  District          Matt Intrieri          1039 visits 

    North Central District         James Crowley        622 visits 

 

                     DISTRICT WITH MOST SUBMISSIONS 

   Ontario District       Dawn Bristol, Sheila McCallum    37 submissions 

   South Central District       Hope Woodcock                 23 submissions 

   Mid-Hudson District          Alan Schrock                     17 submissions 

 

                          LODGE WITH MOST SUBMISSIONS 

  Johnson City #2821           Hope Woodcock                 16 submissions 

   Beacon #1493                   Alan Schrock                      13 submissions 

  Oswego #271                  Sheila McCallum                     9 submissions 

Many thanks to all who contributed to making the New York State web-

site successful. 

Matt Intrieri, PDD, NYS Internet 

The North Central District was recognized for having the third most district site 

visits with 622 visits.  ESE Editor Tim Welpe is pictured receiving the district award 

from Internet Chair Matt Intrieri. He accepted on behalf of James Crowley. 

The North East District was recognized for having the most district site visits with 

2263 visits, The District award was presented to Chair John Pythovany. He  is pictured 

receiving his district award from Internet Chair Matt Intrieri. 

The Mid-Hudson District was recognized  for having the third most  district website 

submissions . PDDGER Alan Schrock is pictured receiving his award from Internet 

Chair Matt Intrieri. The Mid-Hudson District had 17 submissions.    

Johnson City Lodge #2821 was recognized for having the most Lodge submissions 

with 16 submissions. The Lodge award was presented to Hope Woodcock. She is 

pictured  receiving the award from Internet Chair Matt Intrieri. Hope also received a 

district award as the South Central District was recognized for having the second 

most submissions with 17.  

The Ontario District was recognized for having the most district submissions with 

37. The district award was presented to Sheila McCallum. She is pictured receiving 

the award from Internet Chair Matt Intrieri. 


